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This bill should be dead upon arrival due to no financial impact statement and being 

unconstitutional. Failure to understand how the current system works should not 

mean law abiding citizens lose their constitutional rights. If you’re looking at this bill 

face value and supporting it please take the time to research it and understand the 

impact this could have on our state as a whole.  

 

Sadly our governing system takes multiple bills and compiles them into one and gives 

it an attractive title. This tactic is misleading and is an effort to pursued many into a 

supporting role. I urge all to dive deep into the details before making your decision.  

 

Thanks 


